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How to contact us 

To contact a Family 

Liaison Officer, you 

can call the office on 

01296 421733. 

Alternatively, you can 

email: 

safeguarding@willia

mharding.school 

FLO Focus 
 

  
   

 

 

 Morning Drop Off Times: 

As you are aware each year group or classes within year groups have their own 

allocated time slots for morning drop off. We have recently noticed an increase of 

children who are arriving after their allocated time, therefore they are late into 

lessons. If they arrive at school after their allocated time, they will be marked as 

late on the attendance register. Being late in to lessons can mean children miss 

parts of the teachers input explaining the independent task and learning. It can 

also cause embarrassment to your child having to walk into class late. We 

appreciate on occasions that Aylesbury traffic can cause issues, but this is not an 

everyday occurance. As from January 2022 we will monitor pupils’ punctuality and 

parents of children who are late on a regular basis will be contacted by a member 

of the FLO team. Please see below a reminder of the allocated time slots: 

Reception: Honeysuckle and Buttercup: 8.30-8.40am    

 Bluebell and Daffodil: 8.40-8.50am              

Year 1: All classes :8.30-8.40am 

Year 2 All classes: 8.40-8.50am 

Year 3 Hawthorn and Rowan: 8.50-8.55am Beech and Willow: 8.55-9am 

Year 4 Osborne and Ascott 8.30-8.40am Waddesdon and Blenheim: 8.40-8.50am 

Year5 All classes:8.40-8.50am 

Year 6 All classes: 8.30-8.40am 

 

                                                                                     

Meet our new Family Liaison Officer, Miss 

White who joined our team in October. 
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Looking for things to do? 

Head over to the Buckinghamshire Family Information Services 

website for lots of ideas to keep you busy and entertained this 

festive season. They have a directory of Christmas activities and 

events! 

familyinfo.buckinghamshire.gov.uk                 

 

 

The Covid pandemic has meant some families have found it 

harder to manage financially. Buckinghamshire Council have their 

Helping Hand team who can provide a range of support to help 

families who find themselves in this difficult situation. If you feel 

you would benefit from their support, call 01296 531151 or visit: 

buckinghamshire.gov.uk/helping-hand 

Holiday Activity and Food (HAF) Programme 

This is available to children and young people aged 5-16 who 

receive benefit related free school meals, each session includes a 

hot meal. To find out what activities are available and to book 

places visit: 

buckinghamshire.gov.uk/haf 


